HFC Committee

From:

Raynette Yap

Sent:

Wednesday, May 13, 2020 8:24 AM

To:

HFC Committee

Subject:

FW: Cats

From: Kelly King < Kelly.King@mauicounty.us> Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 12:41 PM

To: HFC Committee < HFCCommittee@mauicounty.us>

Subject: FW: Cats

With Aloha,



Office of Councilmember Kelly Takaya King

South Maui Residency Office: 808.270.7108 200 South High Street, 8th Fl Wailuku HI 96793 mauicounty.us

From: gary kingsbury <<u>xvgi@yahoo.co.uk</u>>
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 12:38 PM
To: gary kingsbury <<u>xvgi@yahoo.co.uk</u>>

Subject: Cats

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am astonished that there are plans to introduce a bill to prevent the TNR method of controlling the cat population. It seems that the idea is to starve the cats to death. I understand that this starvation method has been tried elsewhere with no success whatsoever so I fail to see the logic of attempting such a thing.

I also find it very dishonest of you to introduce this bill during the Coronavirus lockdown, presumably with the intent of avoiding public scrutiny.

Pretty shameful, all in all.

Regards

Gary Kingsbury 8 Briar Walk Edgware Middx.